CORRESPONDENCE
2/28/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 01151-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Hong Wang

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 10:02 AM

To: Adria Harper

Subject: RE: NEW CASR Question, Docket 20200063-El
Done.

From: Adria Harper <AHarper@psc.state.fl.us>

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 9:56 AM

To: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: FW: NEW CASR Question, Docket 20200063-El

Can you please add ECO to general tab for new CASR for Docket 20200063-El. Thank you !

Adria E. Harper

Senior Attorney

Florida Public Service Commission
AHarper@psc.state.fl.us

(850) 413-6082

Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from the Florida Public
Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon request. Your e-
mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.





